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School of Foreign Languages

Economic and Technological

Developing Zone, Ganzhou,

Jiangxi, 341000

Tel: 0797-8393650 8393649

December 18, 2009

Katherine Whitman

Professor

Mount St. Mary' College

12001 Chalon Road, Los Angeles, CA 90049

Dear Mrs. Whitman,

- -----
,-

On behalf of School of Foreign Languages of Gannan Normal University,

we would like to thank you for the wonderful contribution of books to our

university library that you made in August and October 2009 during your

field study trip to China.

We are very honored and thankful for the efforts of the MBA student of

Mt. St. Mary's College, Los Angeles, California. These books will be used

often by our students in many fields of study including Business and

English. The university faculty will also benefit from your donation.

These books are not available in China so they are very valuable to us.

Gannan Normal University is located in Ganzhou, Jiangxi Province and

has 12 divisions, 53 majors and over 26,000 students. The campus is big

and beautiful.

We are very grateful for your contribution and welcome you to visit

Garman Normal University. Merry Xmas to you all and All the best!

Sincerely,


